
 
Belleisle Parent Newsletter- December 2022  

 
Report Cards & Parent Teacher meetings: Report cards go home on 
December 1st. Parent-Teacher meetings take place the evening of 
Wednesday, December 8th from 4:00-7:00 p.m.  & Friday morning, 
December 9th from 8:30-11:30 a.m. No school on this day for 
students. Teacher professional learning in the p.m. 

On-line booking for Parent-Teacher: The link to book the meeting 
with your child’s teacher will be provided in a separate document. 

Scholastic Book Fair: The children will be able to view & purchase 
books during the week of December 5th. The book fair will also be 
open Thursday night & Friday morning during parent-teacher 
meetings for parents & the community to browse. 

B.E.S. Holiday Activities:  
Christmas Dinner: Students are asked to bring a plate 
and utensils on this day.  
Children’s Holiday Craft Workshop: Individual 
teachers will be reaching out for volunteers for the 
Workshop day. 

  Nonperishable Food Items: As part of student learning 
surrounding community involvement & citizenship, students are 
asked to bring in nonperishable food items during the month of 
December up to and including December 16th. All items will be boxed 
& given to families in our school community. This is of course 
voluntary. 

Christmas Concert: There will be 2 shows. One at 9:00 
a.m. and the other at 11:00 a.m. Voluntary monetary 
donations will be accepted at the door to help 
purchase turkeys & nonperishables for families. 
 

Sickness: There has been a lot of sickness the past month due to 
severe colds and flu. Just a reminder to parents to have a backup 
babysitter available. Student information should always be updated if there are changes. 
 
Friday, December 23rd: This is a ½ day. Buses will leave BES at 11:25 a.m.  
 

First Day back: The students return to school on Monday, January 9th. 
 

 
On behalf of all the staff, I wish you a wonderful holiday season with your family & 
friends,            

-Mrs. Perry 

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 

We are getting into a very 
busy time, so please make 
sure to contact the school 
prior to 1:30 if you have a 
change in afternoon plans 
for your child. The office is 
a very busy place, and we 
cannot guarantee 
information will get to the 
teacher after this time. 
Sending a note with your 
child in the morning or 
calling the school early in 
the day is always the best 
policy. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS 
EVERYONE!  


